9 March 2007





Your ref: L/2/7/11

Dear Mr Whelan

DISCUSSION PAPER ON PERSONAL INJURY ACTIONS: LIMITATION AND PRESCRIBED CLAIMS (DP NO 132)

Thank you for your letter of 2 March 2007 submitting comments on our Discussion Paper on behalf of the Former Boys and Girls Abused in Quarriers group. I have circulated copies of your response to Commissioners and confirm that your comments will be carefully considered.

As I mentioned on the telephone on 9 March, we will add your name and that of the group to the list of respondents to the paper.

We are currently working on our report which will be published later this year and will appear on our website.

Yours sincerely

MRS SUSAN SUTHERLAND

susan.sutherland@scotlawcom.gov.uk

Susan Surnerand